
 
 
TO:   Parks & Recreation Committee 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator/Clerk 
 
RE: City Council Direction on Disc Golf Course 
 
DATE:  January 11, 2024 

 
Background 
In November 2023, the City received a petition from members of the Breezy Point 
Neighborhood Alliance to remove holes 9-12 of the disc golf course expansion. The City 
Council considered the petition during the January 2, 2024 City Council meeting, and 
ultimately voted to adopted a list of recommendations provided by Councilmember 
Moroni (recommendations are attached). 
 
City Council Direction 
The adopted list of 22 directives are now staff’s marching orders regarding the disc golf 
course. The first 12 items on the list are “will do” directives from the City Council. 
However, most of the items will require some kind discussion by the Parks & Recreation 
Committee. For example, a number of the directives involve signage. While the City 
Council’s direction was that such signage will be done, staff will rely on the Parks & 
Recreation Committee to help determine what sign verbiage should be. 
 
The remaining 10 items on the attached list are items that the City Council has directed 
the Parks & Recreation Committee to further discuss and provide recommendations 
back to the City Council.  
 
Implementation 
As mentioned above, the attached list is now staff’s priority when it comes to parks & 
recreation. Due to the extensive nature of the list and as most of the approved items will 
require discussion by the Parks & Recreation Committee, policy and/or ordinance 
amendments, and the expenditure of funds, staff will be preparing an implementation 
plan for the Parks & Recreation Committee to consider in February. Additionally, due to 
the significant number of projects currently on-going and scheduled to commence in the 
coming months, this list of directives will be the extent of staff’s parks & recreation focus 
until it is complete.  


